
Dear IB Graduate,

Congratulations on the completion of your IB programme. We hope that you are proud 
of your hard work and accomplishments to reach this goal.

IB graduates around the world have gone on to prominent careers as scientists, 
astronauts, heads of state, humanitarians, athletes, journalists, actors and actresses, and 
business leaders. These individuals once sat where you sit today. They had completed 
their IB experience and looked forward to the possibilities that lie ahead.

IB graduates are part of a community that reaches across 150 
countries. We encourage you to stay connected with your 
classmates and teachers at your IB World School. We also 
invite you to join the IB Alumni Network to connect to 
the exceptional and diverse community of IB graduates 
worldwide. The network is designed to link graduates 
on a global scale and support your future careers and 
university studies.

We wish you all the best with your plans for the future and 
look forward to welcoming you to the IB Alumni Network.

Please accept our invitation  
to join the IB Alumni  

Network when you receive 
your exam results by visiting 

candidates.ibo.org or  
ibo.org/alumni
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